

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

21st June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

END OF TERM EVENTS - JUNE AND JULY

Following the Prime Minister's update and also a local authority briefing for Headteachers last week, I am writing to confirm that all the Covid measures we have in place in school will continue until the end of term. I shall, of course, keep you updated with regard to September, as and when guidance changes. Please bear in mind that last year we received guidance from the government at very short notice.

Even with these measures in place, I am pleased to say that we are still able to hold certain events for our children to enjoy in school during the last few weeks of this term. These include the following:

Week Commencing 28th June

Wednesday 7th July

Week commencing 12th July

Week commencing 19th July

Thursday 22nd July

- LWSA Sponsored Walk
- Transition Morning*
- Sports Afternoons
- Class Picnics
- Year 6's Farewell Assembly

*During the Transition Morning, the children will remain in their current classroom but their new teacher will visit them - more information will be forwarded in due course.

The advice to schools is to run these events in the current bubbles with no parents present. I know this will cause some disappointment but I am sure you will all understand the reasons behind this. We all need to continue doing our best to prevent the spread of Covid-19 in schools.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Kind regards

S A Barnard-Taylor

Mrs 5 A Barnard-Taylor Headteacher











